Eye2Eye is a new service, facilitated by one of the specialist sight loss counsellors
at Walthew House.

Sight loss can impact on every part of your life. We can offer emotional and
practical support to help you cope with the changes you are experiencing. Come
and join us at Walthew House for drink and a chat, and let’s see how we can help.

We are offering a one-hour weekly facilitated group session for six weeks, for up to
eight people starting on Monday 22nd April 2024, 11.00am - 12.00pm.
Working together, Eye2Eye will:

« Help you identify where we can help
» Use our specialist skills to create a toolbox of strategies you can use to help you
deal with sight loss
» Recognise that one size doesn’t fit all and offer one-to-one skilled support if that
would help.

The sessions will be facilitated by Chris Taylor, specialist sight loss counsellor
Walthew House.

For more information and to book your place, contact us on 0161 480 2612 or at
admin@walthewhouse.org.uk

Walthew House is an independent local charity providing practical and emotional support to
people with sight or hearing loss. Registered charity number: 1167749. Registered company:
09306241.



